
May 6, 2021, General Meeting—Zoom Session 


6:00pm 


Welcome message and Presidents announcements by BJ Newell


Introduction new business: The Wine Beach Wine bar Jodi Meade (SP?)

BSBA Executive Director: Jessie Artigue 

Bike week & things to do. 

Third Thursdays

Mario Gonzalez, LB Port Communications Specialist “LB Port’s Daily 
Operations" (Mario is speaking instead of Veronica Quezada).  


2020 was busiest year ever. 

One of the largest port in world

9th busiest in world


Q & A

Treasury Report  - Mike Crosby 

$2,220.48

Costs includes insurance, social media website service, Zoom, p.o. 
BoxAds, Church space rental, 

We need more reserves. 

79 Memberships paid for 2021.

Call for paying membership dues - BJ Newell

Suzie Price’s Office Third District Update — Jack Cunningham, Chief of 
Staff, filling in (Gabby got married!).


LBPD walking the 2nd Street Beat. 

Yellow Tier looking better. 

Bars can open to 25%, 

Homeless outreach teams expanded

Youth Center

Parking metting in future. 

Beach Clean-Up Report - Todd Durham



Blood drive Friday, May 14th 12:00 to 6:00 pm - Kurt Schneiter

Comments from the members

Next meeting June 3rd -- Places to go in LB and SoCal


Meeting adjourned


Minutes submitted by Todd Durham


